
Town of Paxton 
Planning Board 

  
Regular Meeting/Public Hearing                                       
 
Monday, February 10, 2014 at 7:00pm at the John Bauer Senior Center, 17 West St. Paxton, MA   
 
  
ATTENDANCE: 

MEMBER PRESENT (X) ABSENT (X) 

Neil Bagdis  x 

Robert Jacobson x  

Warren Bock  x  

Henry B. Stidsen, Jr.  x 

Jeffrey Kent  x  
    

Other Attendees:  None.  
 
(RJ) Clerk called the meeting to order at 7:23pm. 
 
Meeting Minutes  
Motion (WB) seconded (JK) to accept the minutes as written of January 13, 2014, vote 3-0, 
unanimous in favor. 
 
Public Hearing- Marijuana Dispensaries Bylaw 
(WB) He attended the January 28th BOS meeting to answer any questions they may have had.  The BOS 
were agreed with moving forward with the Bylaw as written and didn’t have any requests for changes.  He 
also has spoken with the Police Chief, Bob Desrosiers, and he had no issues with the bylaw either. One 
edit was done for the date of the Town Meeting, changed to May 5, 2014, not May 6.   
 
Motion (WB) seconded (JK) to accept the Marijuana Dispensaries Bylaw and to ask the BOS to put 
it on as an Article for the next Town Meeting, vote 3-0, unanimous in favor.   
 
 
New Business 
Brief discussion regarding a letter received from CHA Consulting dated January 10, 2014* for a road 
reconstruction project on Holden Road.  It requests comment from the Planning Board before any final 
plans are put in place.  (WB) One, that the emergency entrance to the new Senior Housing Dev. is kept 
accessible to emergency vehicles, that the widening of the road not change access.  Second, that 
crosswalk lines be painted at the Senior Housing Dev. and also at the top of Holden Rd. and Grove St. 
with any signage needed.    
 
Motion (WB) seconded (JK) to notify CHA Consulting of the above issues, vote 3-0 unanimous in 
favor.   
 
Next meeting will be on Monday, March 10, 2014. 
  
 
Motion (WB) seconded (JK) to adjourn the meeting at 7:35pm, vote 3-0, unanimous.     
 
* copy located on file in the TSC office 
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Sheryl Lombardi  


